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OUT13/5567
Mr Stephen O’'Donoghue
Senior Planner
Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Matthew Riley

Dear Mr O’Donoghue

Cobbora Coal Project (10_0001)
Preferred Project Report and Response to Submission

| refer to your email dated 13 February 2013 and our letter dated 15 November
2012 regarding Cobbora Holding Company Pty Ltd proposal to develop the
Cobbora Coal Project which involves the establishment of an open cut coal mine
and associated facilities capable of producing up to 20 million tonnes of run-of-
mine coal a year for a period of 21 years.

NSW Trade & Investment, Regional Infrastructure & Services, Division of
Resources & Energy (DRE) has reviewed the Cobbora Coal Project Preferred
Project Report and Response to Submission dated February 2013 and has no
additional comments.

Should you have any enquires regarding this matter please contact Julie
Moloney, Principal Adviser, Industry Coordination on (02) 4931 6549.

Yours sincerely

William Hughes/ rr.)/‘ :
Acting Directoy / 3 L}

Minerals Operations

Department of Trade & Investment, Regional Infrastructure & Services
Division of Resources and Energy
PO Box 344 Hunter Region Mail Centre NSW 2310
516 High St Maitland NSW 2323
Tel: 02 4931 6666 Fax: 02 4931 6776
ABN 72 189 919 072
www.industry.nsw.gov.au



